

Head Office 59/60 Upper O'Connell Street Dublin 1

Príomh Oifig 59/60 Sráid Uí Chonaill Uachtarach Baile Átha Cliath 1

T +353 (1) 872 0000 F +353 (1) 873 1195 www.dublinbus.ie

Mr. T. Curtin Administration Officer, Roads Dept South Dublin County Council County Hall **Tallaght** Dublin 24

Senior Executive Officer Roads Department

1 6 FEB 2010

South Dublin County Council

Our Ref: 08/01/04

Your Ref:

10 February 2010

Dear Mr Curtin,

I would like to thank you for your letter dated 28th October 2009 regarding the re-erection of the Bus Stop city bound on the N81. Firstly, I wish to apologise for the delay in replying to your letter.

I have asked our Strategic Planning Office to arrange a site meeting with a Garda Inspector to locate a safe and suitable area to site the stop.

I have also asked Dublin Bus Chief Inspector Tim Sheehy to make contact with you in relation to this issue.

Yours sincerely,

Paddy Doherty,

Operations Manager.